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Subject: Appropriations

Body:

We need to find out who our contacts are on our committees and get them our budget submissions around 

the same time that the President's budget comes out (Feb. 6). Fred Porter suggested that we contact them 

and find out how much or little info they want from us. We also need to make sure that our request to 

Congress is the same as the President's.This leads me to another thought (big surprise!)...We need to assign 

someone as the hill contact person. Whomever this ends up being, I would like to work very closely with them 

since budget/appropriations issues are near and dear to my heart.Thanks.P.S. Maybe we should also create a 

database for budget/appropriations issues and contacts. Or maybe it should be more general, like maybe 

Administrative issues? Your call, but if we keep it separate we can keep our submissions/requests in there as 

well as contact/conversations.
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